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Anne Gerson Speaks at Strategic Legal Thinking Seminars for Nonprofit
Executives
March 31, 2015 / less than a minute

Tax-exempt organizations associate Anne K. Gerson presented at the Pfizer Strategic Legal Thinking Seminars for Nonprofit Executives on
March 30. The "What Are the Legal Issues Your Nonprofit Needs to Know?" workshop was co-sponsored by Lawyers Alliance for New York. Ms.

Gerson’s presentation “Corporate Sponsorship for Nonprofits” was part of the "Understanding the IRS Rules Regarding Tax Deductibility, Donor

Acknowledgement and Corporate Sponsorships” session.



http://www.lawyersalliance.org/pdfs/PfizerSeminar_3-30-15.pdf

